
HEARTWARMING GOOD LUCK PARTY FOR CLASS X STUDENTS 

On the 29th of January 2025, the students of Class IX hosted a memorable Good Luck Party  wishing 

them the very best for their upcoming board exams. The event was a blend of warm wishes, exciting 

cultural performances, and a heartfelt award ceremony, making it a truly special day for all the 

attendees. 

The celebration kicked off with a grand opening, as Chairman sir, Secretary Sir released a group of 

vibrant balloons into the sky, symbolizing the hopes and good wishes for the future of the Class X 

students. Attended by Principal, Vice Principal’s , Head mistress and teachers.This moment marked 

the official beginning of the event, setting a joyful tone for the day. 

The cultural events, showcasing the talent and creativity of the students, included songs, dances, 

and skits that were both entertaining and full of heart. The performances served as a tribute to the 

journey of the Class X students, celebrating their achievements and the bond they share with their 

juniors.The highlight of the event was the Award Ceremony 

The event concluded on a positive note with words of encouragement from the Principal ma’am and 

Vice Principal ma’am.We wish the Class X students all the best as they prepare for their upcoming 

board exams and look forward to their continued success! 

 

 


